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2014 – 2015 School Year 
Message from the Principal 

 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are looking forward to another fantastic year at Centennial.  Over the years, your response to 
our ever-changing registration package has been overwhelmingly positive.  Again, this year we 

are asking that all families register and check policies online.  We are seeking 100% compliance 

and will offer in-school assistance, if computer access is an issue for you.  Here’s how: 
1) Go to our public website  www.sd43.bc.ca/secondary/centennial 
2) Click on the Parent EForm button 
3) Complete the two required forms by clicking on the buttons: 

a) School Policies 
b) Emergency Release 

4) If you are a parent of a graduating student (Grade 12), please complete: 
● Grad Gown Order Form (mandatory) 
● Cap and Gown Committee Volunteer Form (optional) 
● After-Grad Volunteer and/or Donation Form (optional) 

5) If necessary, please review and complete forms for the subsequent areas by clicking on 
each: 
● PAC Donation Form 
● Medical Alert 
● Volunteer Application 
● Driver Application 
● Privately-Owned Devices 
● After-Grad Volunteer and/or Donation Form 

 
If you require assistance or computer access: 

1) Ask your child for assistance 
2) Go to the Public Library for computer access 
3) Come to Centennial, in the office, between 10am – 2pm on August 25 - 28 to receive 

assistance from students 
 

That’s it! 
 

We hope this makes it as easy for you as it does for us.   Thank you! 
 
 

Robert Zambrano, Principal 
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